
Town of Caroga Planning Board Decision 
Notice 

Date: August 19, 2020 

A Public Hearing before the Planning Board of the Town of 
Caroga was held on August 19, 2020 at 7:00 pm via conference 
call (per Governor’s Executive Order 202.1 through 2020.55) to 
consider the following application: 

Application Number P2020-04 by Nathan Littauer Hospital, 99 
East State Street, Gloversville, NY, is for the property located at 
1840 State Highway 10 and identified as parcel 68.9-3-2.5. 

The applicant proposes to build a new 1,350 square foot 
“Microclinic” adjacent to the Town Hall to replace the Nathan 
Littauer Hospital clinic currently located inside the Town Hall. 

The Site Plan Review was granted with the stipulation that the 
proposed building be situated three (3) feet farther from State 
Highway 10 to be in compliance with the 25 foot setback 
requirement of Article 4, Section I(A) of the Caroga Zoning 
Ordinance. 
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